
 

 
Here is some homework to do over Christmas: 

- Watch a Christmas film 
- Spend time with your family and friends 
- Eat food that you love. 
- Make someone laugh 
- Go for a walk to see Christmas lights 
- Play a board game 
- Remember to say thank you for your presents 
- And finally… 

Come back to school rested and ready to learn in 2024! 
 

We wish you a very Merry Christmas and a wonderful new year. 
Love from, 

Mrs Hutton and Miss Howard 
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Date: 15th December 
 

Thought for the Week: How can you use your faith and act with peace? 
Peace  

Our gospel value this week was Peace. The two children who got this certificate are 
Kylian and Iris. 

Thank you all for a wonderful term! A few things to remind you of: 
- We return to school on Tuesday 2nd January 
- We will complete a Star Reading test on the Thursday/Friday of that week so children 

will not change their book until we have completed these and they can get a book on 
their new level.  

- Spellings will start again after Christmas 
- The children met Mrs Attridge yesterday. She is really looking forward to working with 

them from January. 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for all the lovely Christmas gifts we 
received- it is very kind of you all.  


